
Port of Illahee 
PO Box 2357 
Bremerton, WA 98311 

Reference: 
Illahee Rd / Oceanview Blvd 

Port of Illahee 
Port of Illahee 
IRRIGATION/NON CHEMICAL 

Dear Customer: 

September 4, 2018 

Serial #: 2-6527 
Device: FEBCO 805Y 0.750" DCV A 

Device Status: Installed 
Last Test: 09/13/17 

Last Tester: Mihulka Jeff 
Test Due: 10/04/18 

North Perry A venue Water Distict's (NPW) cross connection record's show that your backflow prevention 
assembly (ies) is due for it's annual testing. This test is required by NPW's Cross Connection Control Program 
and the Washington State Department of Health (WSDOH). 

A successful test of your assembly must be completed by a WSDOH licensed tester. An approved list of tester's 
can be found on our website at www.northperrywd.org. A copy of the test result's need's to be received, by NPW's 
district office, by the test due date listed above. 

If you require a copy of your assembly's test result's, please request one from your tester. 

***We are currently in the process of updating our backlow assembly record's and request you send current 
contact information including: e-mail, contact name, organization, address and phone to 
c .little@northperrywd.org* * * 

If you have question's please contact me, by email or phone. 

Your prompt attention concerning this matter is appreciated. 

Regards, 

Courtney Little 
Cross Connection Control Program Specialist 
c.little@northperrywd.org 
Tel: 1.360.373.9508 ext 211 

tduelst. 


